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GLENELM SCHOOL
96 Carmen Avenue, Winnipeg, R2L 0E6, 204-667-8534

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

DECEMBER 2024

And just like that, December is here! Tis the season to be jolly!

It was wonderful to see many of you during our Parent/Teacher Conferences. I hope you
had the chance to connect with the teachers and discuss your children's progress. A huge
thank you as well for your support in making our Book Fair a success! Thanks to your
efforts, we were able to provide our teachers with funds to enhance their classroom
libraries.

I’m also excited to introduce Sky Iftody as our new Food Coordinator. As many of you
know, we launched our free Thursday and Friday lunches last week, and it was a great
success! This accomplishment is thanks to Sky and our Lunch Program Staff, working
together as a fantastic team. I hope you remembered not to pack lunches for your kiddos
during this time—I was hoping you'd get a break from that task! Haha!

Our Student Council has been hard at work planning our first School Spirit Week, which will
run from December 16th to 20th. More information is to follow with this. I’m incredibly
proud of the creativity and dedication they put into their ideas. Their voices are being
heard loud and clear, and I can't wait to see what else they have in store for us throughout
the year.

I’d also like to invite all parents and guardians to join us for our Winter Concert on
Wednesday, December 18th. We’ll be offering two performance times: 1:30 pm and 6:30
pm. This is a wonderful opportunity to come together, celebrate, and enjoy the fantastic
progress your children have made in 2024!

Finally, I want to extend my warmest wishes for a joyous Christmas and a New Year filled
with love, laughter, and precious moments spent together. Enjoy the holidays, everyone!
 

Lenin Mangaron, Principal
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All parents are guardians are invited to join us at our
upcoming PAC meeting on Tuesday, December 3 at 6pm in the
school library.

There will be a 50/50 raffle at the Winter Concert to support
PAC-run activities throughout the year.
 
Raffle License # LGCA 5957-RF-46160 

Indoor recess is called if the temperature or windchill is -28 C.

Patrols are not on duty when the temperature or windchill is
-35 C or colder.

The Winnipeg School Division used the Environment Canada
temperature reading at the Forks as it’s guideline.

DECEMBER 2024

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

COLD WEATHER GUIDELINES



GLENELM SCHOOL
PRESENTS

Wednesday, december 18, 2024
1:30pm & 6:30pm in the gym

Glenelm PAC 50/50 Raffle License # LGCA 5957-RF-46160



thursday, december 5 - “Hot diggity-dog!” - hot dog
served with fruit
friday, december 6 - “Oodles of noodles” - spaghetti
served with savory meat sauce or tangy tomato sauce

thursday, december 12 - “better than perkins” - fluffy
pancakes and bacon

friday, december 13 - ‘just chillin’ over lunch” - a hearty
bowl of warm chili served with a flaky biscuit

thursday, december  19- “melted magic” - Grilled
cheese with optional ham, served with fruit
friday, december  20- “Pizza Please!” - cheese or
pepperoni pizza, with fruit & veggies

December MENU






